
Submission on the Food Standards 
Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I support the mandatory labeling of palm oil because as 
a consumer I have the right to be informed of exactly 
what is in the foods I choose to buy for my family and 
myself.  I have the right to make informed choices and 
one choice I would definitely make is not to buy 
products with palm oil in them. 
 
 The devastation that is done to the natural habitat of 
orangutans and to the orangutans themselves is 
appalling and I wish to have nothing to do with it. 
 
 I would hope that as people with a conscience we 
could provide a more sustainable way to produce palm 
oil that does not involve the degradation of forests and 
extinction of orangutans. 
 
Regards, 
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Ms Annette Marcon 
Mr Adrian Marcon 


